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3RD SUNDAY OF EASTER – 2025 CONFIRMATION 
Shining a Light on What is Happening in Our Parish 

 

  1 

 
 

 
 
Father, I abandon myself into your hands; do with me 
what you will.  Let only your will be done in me.  I 
wish no more than this.        Charles de Foucauld  

 

MOTHER’S DAY MEMORIALS - Some of our fondest memories are the time spent 

with our Mothers and Grand-Mothers.  We again 
invite you to place a memorial in our 2025 Mother’s 
Day Memorial Booklet as a remembrance of that 
special lady in your life.  You may email you kind 
donation to donations@allsaintsparish.ca, or 
simply place it in an envelope and either drop it into 
a collection plate, or deposit into our secure drop-box at the Parish Hall 
entrance. The deadline is noon on Thursday, May 8th.  
 

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
 

In loving memory of my husband, David Butler, 
remembering his birthday on May 2nd, - by Barb and Family 

 

In loving memory of our beloved father, David Butler - by 
Renee, Rahul, Shyla, and Justin Hampole 

 

In loving memory of Ida Elizabeth Peach on her passing May 
1st, and remembering Samuel Peach on his birthday, April 

20th – by Helen & Cyril and Family 
 

In loving memory of Brian Pinsent, 1980-1987, forever 
remembered and forever loved – by Mom & Dad, Matthew, 

Stephen and their Families 
 



May 04, 2025  2 

STUDENT SUMMER EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY IN OUR PARISH OFFICE - Any post 

secondary student that would be interested in working in the Parish Office 
during July and August are asked to submit their resume to the Parish Office 
by May 31, 2025.  Please mark it “Parish Office Summer Employment”.  
Funding has been secured for this position from the Canada Summer Jobs 
Program 2025. 
 

STUDENT SUMMER EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY IN OUR CEMETERIES - Any high 

school students (Grade 11 or 12) who would be interested in working at our 
Cemeteries during July and August are asked to submit their resumes to the 
Parish Office by May 31, 2025.  Please mark it “Cemetery Summer 
Employment”.  Any positions that may become available are subject to the 
approval of the applications made by the Parish to the Human Resources 
Student Programs 2025. 
 

ALL SAINTS CBS PRAYER CHAIN - Do you, or a friend, or someone you know 

require personal and confidential prayer for any 
reason?  If so, we invite you to please reach out in 
confidence to our Prayer Chain Coordinator, Linda 
McDonald, at 709-834-1720, or call our Parish Office 
at 709-834-4501.  Our All Saints Prayer Chain Group 
is a very active ministry which has a large number of 
prayerful members ready to reach out in thoughtful prayer.  Go to our website 
to get a full list of prayer warriors and their contact information. 
 

ALL SAINTS TEA ROOM LUNCHEON – Our Tea Room Luncheon has reopened, and 

we continue to encourage you to partake in this great 
fellowship of food and fun each Wednesday, starting at 
noon.  Our untold gratitude goes out to our ladies and 
gentlemen for their unselfish time in providing this 
wonderful outreach ministry. 

 

THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK – Please consider donating food items or 

money to the CBS / Paradise Community Food Bank to 
help those in need.  The following are some suggested 
items: cereal, milk, pasta, rice, sidekicks, juice packages 
and/or you may make a monetary donation.  For your 
convenience, you may simply eTransfer your donation to 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca, and please indicate that it is 
for the Food Bank. 
 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – In addition to our Sunday collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, located to the left of the Parish Hall main door, 
which is emptied daily, is available 7/24 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
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• e-Transfer has become a popular means of 
offertory by sending an Interac to 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program is growing.  It automatically 
deposits your gift at whatever interval you choose 
(weekly, bi-weekly, or monthly).  To register simply go to our website and 
follow the eGiving notes.  If you need any assistance, please call our Office 
at 834-4501, or email your Finance Team at finance@allsaintsparish.ca 

 

AN EVENING OF GOSPEL MUSIC - "Join Jacob's Passage for an evening of 

Contemporary Christian and Country Gospel music on Sunday, May 4th at St. 
Lawrence Anglican Church in Portugal Cove.  The show starts at 7:00pm, and 
refreshments will be served during the intermission.  Admission is $10 at the 
door.  For more information, contact the Parish Office at 709 895-2215, or 
email parishofstlawrence@outlook.com." 

 

BRASS ALTAR VASES 
 

 
 

These two beautiful brass Altar vases have been graciously 
Given to the Glory of God, and in loving memory of his parents, 

George and Margaret Goobie 

 
by son Tony  

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:parishofstlawrence@outlook.com


May 04, 2025  4 

MEMORIALS – CAPITAL WORKS 
• In loving memory of Alongsider, Sue Cable - by Linda McDonald 
 

MEMORIALS – DIGITAL SIGN 
• In loving memory of Susie Cable - by niece, Barbara Butler 

• In loving memory of Sue Cable (Aunt) – by Helen & Cyril Watton 

• In loving memory of Susie Cable – by Barry & Shirley Tippett 

• In loving memory of Elizabeth Peach, remembering her passing on May 1st 
– by daughter, Barbara Butler 

 

DONATION – FOOD BANK 
• A donation of $512 has been made to the CBS-Paradise Food Bank from 

the 2024-2025 Confirmation Class’s special fund raising campaign 
 

APRIL 20, 2725 WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via eTransfers 

to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
 

Please consider signing up in our 
 e-Giving Program which ensures 
you automatically contribute on a 
regular basis, even during those 
times when you are unable to 
physically attend your Church. 

 

PERCENT OF LAST 

YEAR 
55% 116% 

2025 ACTUAL 2,914 74,931 

2024 ACTUAL 5,272 64,824 

DIFFERENCE -2,358 10,107 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS OFFICE TELEPHONE:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway EMAIL:  office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  WEBSITE:  allsaintsparish.ca  
 FACEBOOK: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 
                       COMMUNICATIONS TEAM EMAIL: communications@allsaintsparish.ca 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 
REV SAM BUTLER MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 - Home 

May you always stay strong in your faith and trust 
in His plan. On this special day, our prayer is that 
you will always remember that Jesus loves you 
and that you have faith in Him. May the Lord bless 

you with His guidance from this day forward.   Amen 
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